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Dear brother/collaborator, 
 
I am very grateful to God that He provided in order for me to 
go to Curacao for the holidays. I spend a good time taking 
care of my mother and also in the company of my family 
and brothers in Christ. I’m also very grateful that after 
praying for some year, the Lord opened a door so I could 
go to Holland. I really had a blessed time and was able to 
share the gospel with some family that has been very 
‘closed’ toward the gospel (Romans 1:16). 
 

Camps in January and February 
  
In the months of January and 
February we had our camps as usual 
in Lima. There were camps for the 
children, adolescents and youths. 
 

 
 

Overall view of the children during the activities at the camp  
 

 
Medical campaign in February 2025 
 

This year we also had our 
medical campaign from 
January 31st to February 6th 

with ‘Twin Missions 
International’ (T.M.I.). Elaine 
and Eunice, two twin sisters 
have more than a decade 
ministering with their team 
faithfully in Peru. 

Attention for a small patient during the medical campaign 
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Thanksgiving: 
 
That I could take care of my 
mother during my holidays; 
 
The opportunity to go to 
Holland and share with 
family and friends; 
 
The children and 
adolescents who heard the 
gospel at the camps; 
 
Those who attended the 
medical camp and heard 
the gospel; 
 
God’s care and provision 
during my holidays. 
 
Prayer petitions: 
 
My mother’s health and her 
care; 
 
A dedicated brother who 
can replace me in ministry 
on Saturdays;  
 
To be sensitive and 
obedient to the Lord’s 
guidance this year; 
 
For the children at Casitas: 
consistency, salvation and 
spiritual growth; 
 
For our team at Casitas: 
wisdom, dedication and 
protection. 

 

This is the group of medical doctors and 

nurses who come to Peru with the 

primary purpose of sharing the gospel 

with the Peruvian folks and show God’s 

love by giving medical treatment, and 

medication for free (Ephesians 2:10)! 

 

 
   The T.M.I. team with the twins Elaine and Eunice 

 

 

Visit of the principal of La Roca Christian School  

 

During my holidays in 

Curacao, the Lord 

made it possible for 

our principal: Maritza 

Cornejo to visit us with 

her family. This was 

very special, since 

she’s had the intention 

to visit several times, 

but there was always 

an impediment.   
At the airport with our principal Maritza 

 

Could you please pray for her health. She’s been struggling 

with her health for the last years and now she’s quite frail. 

 

Thanks, my brother/ collaborator, for your support and the 

Lord bless you richly. God’s grace be with you. 

Your servant, 

Sharine Brigitha   


